
ART NEWS FLASH – 13 May, 2024 
Oceania, Pacific Cup and NZ Champs 

Reminders 
 

A Note From Our Announcers: 
 
Coaches and skaters - PLEASE remember to bring a copy of your music in MP3 format on a 
USB stick/drive to EVERY competition.  
  
Oceania Champs and Pacific Cup 
 
Commemorative T-Shirts 
The design of the 2024 Oceania Champs and Pacific Cup t-shirts, along with a link to the 
order form has been attached to this email. Orders are due by the 18th of May. 
 
Pacific Cup Open Entrant Uniform 
A shirt will be available for all Pacific Cup open entrants to purchase. This shirt will be worn 
at the Opening ceremony along with any pair of black pants or athletic leggings (no logo 
please!).  This uniform can also be worn at the stadium and for general use after the 
competition. It is not compulsory to purchase this shirt, but if you do not have a shirt then 
you will not be allowed to parade in the opening ceremony.  
 
A picture of the shirt design and price information will be sent to all skaters who have 
submitted an Open Entrant Nomination Form shortly. 
 
NZ Artistic Championships 
 
Please note that the stadium floor is NOT open for general admittance before the start of 
the competition. If you have a reason to need early entrance to the stadium then please 
contact the Artistic Committee via your club secretary to discuss this prior to arriving at the 
venue. 
 
Sales Table 
The Artistic Committee has purchased some table space to sell merchandise. If clubs or 
individuals would like to sell items or second hand equipment and would like some space at 
the table and are keen to help with keeping the table staffed throughout the competition 
then please contact the Artistic Secretary at artistic.secretary@gmail.com  
  
Club Duties Roster 
Te Rauparaha Stadium is a fabulous venue and the staff there are going to ensure that the 
floor is washed and swept regularly, and that the rubbish is collected – Yay! However, we 
will still require some help from our clubs to keep the event running smoothly. Can each 



club please provide the name and contact number of 1 or 2 volunteers who would be happy 
to be rostered on for periods of time throughout the week to help with any jobs that might 
arise (such as tidying up after officials meals, spot sweep of the floor if a costume 
malfunctions etc). Names and contact details can be sent to the Artistic Secretary. 
 
 
Please circulate this News Flash to all your club members. 

Yours In Skating, 

Janine Price 

NZFRS Artistic Roller Sports Committee Secretary 

 


